
 

GREAT PINE RIDGE SECTION 
Minutes from Aug. 13th, 2019 meeting.  

@ Famous Sam’s 
Members attending: Mark & Nancy Melcher, Ralph 
Ridley, John Funnell, Jimmy Traynor, Peter Brown, Brock 
Hansler, Jamie Broad, Jason Hart, Andrew Harris. 

 

 
1. Approval of Minutes from March: M – Ralph, 2nd – Brock. 

 
           2.   Executive Reports:-  No President or Treasurer  reports this meeting 

 
3.    Rides and Events:  Brampton Flying Museum  -  Sept 8th 
                                        Green Lane Ride -  Sept. 22nd 
                                        Fall Colours Tour  -  Oct 13th 

 
4.  New Business:-  Jason brought up the topic of multiple bike insurance & the 

non availability of discounts if more than one bike is insured.  Brock said that 
brokers have most of the business as is & wouldn’t have anything to gain 
offering discounts directly.  Same applies going direct to insurance 
companies: the bike market is too small to make it worth their while to offer 
multi bike discounts other than standard claims-free or multiline discounts 
already available.  Jason thought best option to find out whether any 
discounts would be available appears to be contact an insurance Co. that will 
deal directly with customers (rather than through a broker) & make a 
presentation to them; CAA is one possibility, there may be others but the 
limited number of riders might be a problem. He & Brock will work together 
(along with Mark Moore in Sarnia who’s also been involved) using stats 
supplied by Mark on insurance survey & put together a presentation. 
Brock to discuss the issue at the AGM with a view to getting multi bike 
insurance through the Club. 

 
Jason said that he’d like to promote GPR & suggested business cards that 
could be handed out at shows & events.  He said he’d be prepared to ask his 
wife to take a look at them. 
 
Jason asked might it be possible to increase attendance at GPR events by 
sending email blasts to other sections.  Mark said he sends to individual 
members now & would probably be possible to send to sections but that he’ll 
be retiring from web administration position shortly. 

 
5. Next meetings:  

John to confirm October, December, January & March meetings at     
Scarborough Legion. 



 
 
6. Motion to adjourn: M – Andrew, 2nd – ?. 


